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SERENITY HOUSE
3701 Hacienda Street
San Mateo, CA
Project No. PC023

Issued on: November 07, 2016

TO ALL PLAN HOLDERS:

The following Addendum No. 5 to the above referenced project shall be included in the
-~ project Plans-and-Specifications.

Response to Bidders Question and clarification is enclosed

Questions regarding this project should be directed to Department of Public Works, 555
County Center, 5™ Floor, Redwood City, California, 94063-1065 (Project Manager Michael
Ramirez, mramirez@smcgov.org 650.599.7398 and Paul Hundal ahundal@smcgov.org
650.599.1449)

Confirmation of Receipt

This form must be returned with your proposal or received by proposal due date

Addendum No. 5

SERENITY HOUSE Department of Public Works
3701 Hacienda Street 555 County Center, 5" Floor
San Mateo, CA Redwood City, CA 94063

Project No. PC023
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Addendum No. 5

Serenity House

This is to confirm that Addendum No. 5 issued on

has been

received and that all information contained in the addendum has been incorporated into the

Contractor’s proposal.

By Contractors:

Company Name

Authorized Signature

Print Name

Date
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Architecture Engineering Planning

November 7, 2016 WRITER’S DIRECT DIAL 415-814-6913

Michael Ramirez

Project Manager

County of San Mateo

555 County Center
Redwood City, CA 94063

Re:  County of San Mateo Serenity House Respite Center
Bidding Addendum: 05 — Contractor Bidding Questions & Clarification
HGA Commission Number 3505-003-01

Dear Michael Ramirez:
Per the County of San Mateo’s request we are presenting this Addendum 05 in response to
Contractor questions during bidding. The questions are based on the reviewed and permitted

construction documents posted to the County of San Mateo Public Works web site. Drawings and
specifications dated Feb 05, 2016 with Change Order 01 dated Aug. 26, 2016.

Clarification A
Specification section 321200 Flexible Paving

Response A
Specification section 321200 Flexible Paving can be omitted from the bid. This material is no

longer being used and the specification section was intended to have been removed under CO 01.

Question 1

Is a copy of the soils report available?

Response 1
A Geotechnical Report was not required by the Authority Having Jurisdiction for permitting of

the project, therefore a soils investigation was not done. It is the intent of the specifications that
the General Contractor will contract with a Geotechnical Consultant to satisfy the requirements of
the specifications, including but not limited to testing.

Sincerely,

puls Wbl

Randy Markham
Associate, Sr. Proj. Coordinator

170 Maiden Lane ¢ San Francisco, California USA 94108
Telephone 415.814.6910 Facsimile 415.962.2598

Visit our Website: www.hga.com



Michael Ramitez
November 7, 2016
Page 2

Enclosute: None
cc: Project file, Paul Hundal, Patricia Hansen, Kevin Day
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